
APRIL 

"April showers bring May flowers!"  

We hope that everyone had a 

blessed Easter. We have spent 

many cold days indoors and will 

be excited to spend more time 

outside. Our children strengthen 

growing muscles when they are 

climbing, running, and jumping.  

In the month of April, the children will be learning about flowers and 

growing, and the colors all around us. One thing parents can do is take the 

time to point out all of these wondrous miracles God shows us in everyday 

life. You will be helping them expand their language, communication skills, 

and help them to be eager learners.  

Earth day is April 22nd. We will be 

discussing how to make our planet a happy 

place. We will talk about the importance of 

recycling, conserving water and electricity, 

and planting flowers. We will be going on 

an outdoor Earth scavenger hunt, arts and 

crafts, and we will also be planting a small 

garden. The children will understand how 

things grow, as well as the importance of 

plants. Plants are the backbone of all life 

on Earth. By setting this example, we hope 

our children will continue to have a great 

place to grow up. 

In addition to these activities, we will continue to learn our letters and 

numbers and include activities that promote recognition. Parents may work 

at home with children as well. 

As a reminder, we ask that all toys from home be kept out of the classroom. 

We do not want toys to be lost or damaged and they provide a distraction to 

others.  

Thank you and we look forward to an exciting Spring! 

 

Ms. Angie  Ms. Megan  Ms. Eloisa  Ms. Laura 


